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SUTHERLAND Tara

From: Ubbi, Kiran 
Sent: 20 December 2023 12:51
To: Planning Policy
Subject: RE: Local Plan 2040 Proposed Submission Draft - Nuffield College Response 

Categories: Handled by RN

Dear Planning Policy,  
 
Thank you for getting back to me. I have completed the table below and trust that the comments submitted on 
behalf Nuffield College can be accepted as valid. Please can this be confirmed by reply?  
 
Many thanks in advance.  
 
Kind Regards 
Kiran  
 
 

From: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk>  
Sent: 20 December 2023 11:01 
To: Ubbi, Kiran  
Subject: RE: Local Plan 2040 Proposed Submission Draft - Nuffield College Response  
 

External 

 

Dear Kiran Ubbi,  
 
Thank you for taking the time to submit comments on behalf of Nuffield College. This email is confirmation 
of receipt.  
 
For the comments to be valid for consideration, we would need you to provide some additional 
information. This is to ensure we meet our statutory requirements for handling comments, and for you to 
confirm your consent on how we use your personal information and contact you in future.  
 
Whilst we acknowledge the comments have been made on behalf of Nuffield College, we just need 
confirmation you/ they are happy for them to be published and forwarded on to the Planning 
Inspectorate.  
 
Please can you therefore reply to this email with the table below completed:  
 

Name (if different from submission)  CBRE on behalf of Nuffield College  
Postal Address  Henrietta House   
Post Code  W1G 0NB 
Email Address (if different from submission)  
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Are you happy for the first line of your address 
and postcode to be published with your 
response(s)? (Please select/underline one of 
the options)  

Yes – you may state my name (CBRE) and the 
first line of my address and postcode when 
publishing my response.  
No – Please obscure all personal details except 
my name and a non-specific address  
(e.g. Oxford).  

If you wish to be notified about the progress 
of the Plan following this stage, please 
select/underline one or more from the 
following options:   

I wish to be notified when the Council submits 
the Oxford Local Plan 2040 to the 
Government?  
I wish to be notified when the Inspector's 
report is published?  
I wish to be notified when the Oxford Local 
Plan 2040 is adopted?  
None of the above  

 
If you have any questions please email us at planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk.  
 
Best wishes,  
 
Planning Policy Team  
 
 

From: Ubbi, Kiran   
Sent: 20 December 2023 10:40 
To: Planning Policy <planningpolicy@oxford.gov.uk> 
Cc: Tero, Alison  
Subject: Local Plan 2040 Proposed Submission Draft - Nuffield College Response  
 
Dear Planning Policy,  
 
Please find attached our response to Oxford City Council’s (OCC) current Oxford Local Plan 2040 – Proposed 
Submission consultation on behalf of Nuffield College. 
 
Following your review of the submitted policy comments, we would very much welcome the opportunity to work 
with you to address any queries you may have.  
 
We would be grateful if you can confirm receipt of comments at your earliest convenience.  
 
Kind Regards  
Kiran  
 
Kiran Ubbi | Director 
CBRE Ltd | UK Development - Planning  
Henrietta House |  | W1G 0NB 

  
 | www.cbre.co.uk | www.cbreplanning.com  

 
2022 Winners Royal Town Planning Institute Award for Excellence in Planning for Communities 

 
 
Please note I am not in the office on Friday afternoons. 
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Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
 
CBRE Limited, Registered Office: Henrietta House, , W1G 0NB, registered in 
England and Wales No. 3536032.Regulated by the RICS. 
 
This communication is from CBRE Limited or one of its associated/subsidiary companies. 
 
This communication contains information which is confidential and may be privileged. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately. 
 
Any use of its contents is strictly prohibited and you must not copy, send or disclose it, or rely on its 
contents in any way whatsoever. 
 
Reasonable care has been taken to ensure that this communication (and any attachments or hyperlinks 
contained within it) is free from computer viruses. 
No responsibility is accepted by CBRE Limited or its associated/subsidiary companies and the recipient 
should carry out any appropriate virus checks. 
 
Details about the personal data CBRE collects and why, as well as your data privacy rights under applicable 
law, are available at CBRE – Privacy Policy. 

  
--  
This email was Malware checked by UTM 9. http://www.sophos.com 
  
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for 
the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. All communications 
sent to or from Oxford City Council may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in 
accordance with relevant legislation. if you have received this email in error please 
notify the author by return email. 




